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Dear Don: 

UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS URBANA, ILLINOIS 61801 

December 15, 1971 

• 

Thank you for your recent letter, as well as your Christmas card. 

We will be glad to let Irwin Rovner have the left-over obsidian 
from your presentation. I think we would only like one or perhaps two 
pieces just to keep on hand for our collection of materials, but certainly 
Irwin can have the remainder. 

Thanks once again for your great program, and have a happy holiday 
season. 

Cordially yours, 

G)L,,t,__ 
Chuck B. 

CJB: jjd 
cc: Irwin Rovner 


